
BETHANY GOSPEL CHAPEL   Regina, Saskatchewan 
Return to Worship Guidelines   September 1, 2020 
 
Psalm 122:1 
I was glad when they said unto me, Let us go into the house of the LORD. 
 
Recognizing the need for caution and for awareness of Saskatchewan Government 
Guidelines, the Elders of Bethany Gospel Chapel set forth the following guidelines 
for worship. 
 
People who are medically vulnerable should not attend, nor should people who are 
not feeling well. 
 
Members are asked to register weekly when they intend to attend Lord’s Day 
services and will be assigned seats.  Families will be assigned seating together. 
 
Worshippers are asked to wear masks as they enter and as they leave the building. 
 
Limited singing will be done, generally 2 to 3 songs per meeting.  People should 
remain seated and are encouraged to wear a mask when singing.  The worship 
leader should be at a distance so that he will not need a mask when singing. 
 
When you enter the Chapel, you will see a hand sanitizer station and we ask that 
you use the sanitizer as you enter and as you leave.  Hand sanitizer will also be 
placed near the washrooms. 
 
Fellowship cups for communion will be set out on a table.  Those who intend to 
participate in the breaking of bread are asked to take a cup with them to their seat. 
 
A basket or box for offerings will be on the table as well. 
 
There will be a brief break between Breaking of Bread and the teaching portion of 
the service.  At that time, used fellowship cups should be discarded. 
 
Please maintain the social distance when visiting.  
 
 


